
 

 

 

CAVI Announces First Board Members 

 
Ottawa, ON, May 2, 2024 – The Canadian Automated Vehicle Initiative (CAVI) is very 
pleased to announce the first five members of its Board of Directors: 
 
        Brigid Canil, Director, BC Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 
        Burak Kantarci, Full Professor, University of Ottawa 
        Dana Borschewski, Regional VP Americas, Aurrigo 
        Keith Fagan, Senior Advisor, Canadian Automated Vehicle Initiative 
        Lui Greco, Manager Regulatory Affairs, CNIB Foundation - Halifax 
  
Barrie Kirk, CAVI's President, said "I am pleased with the expertise that the Board 
members bring to CAVI. Its mission is exciting and challenging, and I welcome the 
Board's extensive combined experience. I am especially pleased that we are achieving 
diversification both by expertise and geographically. We are striving to continue this with 
the additional Board members."   
 
The plan is that there will be a 12-person Board that is diversified by expertise, 
geography, and gender. The remaining Board members will be announced in June. 
 
About CAVI 
CAVI is a not-for-profit association that provides an integrated, national perspective for 
the Canadian CAV ecosystem in all its many aspects. It is a forum for the voices within 
the ecosystem, and a voice to audiences outside the ecosystem. For more information 
and a link to join: https://www.cavi-icva.ca/index.html  
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